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REBOUND AT THE REC
The COVID-19 pandemic changed the 

landscape of recreation and wellness 

for much of the last two years. The 

Recreation Center faced capacity 

and membership restrictions, mask 

policies, suspension of programs and 

adjustments to our traditional offerings. 

Out of those challenges, innovative 

opportunities were created to engage 

our valued members: virtual and pre-

recorded fitness classes, intramural 

esports leagues, team building activities, 

10K training programs and more.

We have no doubt that students were 

ready to return to in-person programs 

and services for the 2021-22 academic 

year. This was evident based on the 

amount of engagement we received 
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unable to play, practice or compete in 

person during the 2020-21 academic 

year. With the start of the 2021-22 


